September 19, 2018

Dr. Davis, .

I am writing this letter to you to inform the district of my intention to retire on
June 13, 2019. | have decided that after 32 years teaching at Shorewood
High School - “it's time”. | was blessed beyond my wildest dreams to land a
teaching job at Shorewood High in 1987. | have enjoyed over three
decades of teaching and coaching wonderful kids who will always hold a
very special place in my heart. | have been priviieged to get to know some
of the most outstanding families in Shorewood and beyond. | had the
“opportunity to work alongside some of the best administrators

and colleagues in the field. | look back on my career and think, “Holy
Buckets, | was living the dream.”

| am filled with nothing but appreciation and gratitude for being given the
opportunity to play out my teaching career in the Shorewood Public
Schools. It is time for younger blood and fresh ideas to filtrate the
Integrated Wellness Department as | am confident the future is bright. | look
forward to finishing strong and doing whatever | can to make a smooth
transition into the coming year.

With gratitugj,

/




